
LEGAL NOTICE
FRANKLIN, MA

The Franklin Town Council will hold a public hearing to determine whether it is in the public interest to
accept the following named road as a public way:

Portion of Farrington Street, currently a private roadway, shown on a plan entitled “Street Layout,
Acceptance and Taking Plan for a Portion of Farrington Street-Franklin, Massachusetts” prepared by
Guerriere & Halnon, Inc. Franklin, Massachusetts and dated August 24, 2023, available for inspection
in the Town Planning Department.

The public hearing will take place during the Town Council Public Meeting beginning at 7:00 pm on
January 31, 2024; there will be an opportunity for public input during the process. Location: Municipal
Building, 2nd floor Council Chambers, 355 E. Central Street, Franklin, and also via the “ZOOM”
platform. Residents can visit the Town website (Franklinma.gov) town calendar to review the agenda
and for up to date meeting information, on and after January 26, 2024. Please call the Town
Administrator’s Office at (508) 520-4949 if you require further information.

Submitted by,

Julie McCann
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